
 

 

 

2nd December 2024 

 

Dear students and parents  

 

I would like to share with you all a letter that Cllr Sam Raby, Cabinet Member for Communities, Housing 

and Wellbeing at Horsham District Council, has sent to all local headteachers. We met with Sam and other 

key stakeholders from the Council, the Police and local secondary schools at Collyer’s in October and we 

are very grateful for everything that is being done to improve safety in the park: 

 

HDC letter to Schools 

 

In my Spring term newsletter sent out on the first day of the new term I will be able to provide the latest 

update on the planned works to the park and feedback on the meeting that is taking place this month 

between the Council’s community safety team, the Neighbourhood Policing team and students from 

Collyer’s. The actions taken since the incidents in the park in October have given significant reassurance 

to our community.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Dan Lodge 

Principal 

https://www.collyers.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/HDC-letter-to-schools.pdf

